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08 November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year, the School Council has been organising ways to fundraise for Children in Need 2023. On Friday 
17th November, we are going to have a ‘Come as someone you admire’ dress up day, or come wearing 
bright colours. If you can, please donate the recommended minimum of £1 on Parent Pay – we will send 
a text link out for you to do this. 
 
In the afternoon, we are going to have a sponsored walk/ramble (you can run if you would like to). This 
will be on the playing field. Foxes and Badgers will be walking a smaller area of the field than Otters and 
Owls. Please help your child get sponsored for this walk. A sponsorship form will come home tomorrow; 
you can get sponsored by family and friends. It is your choice whether you get sponsored per lap or you 
are just given one amount for completing the walk. Foxes and Badgers will be walking up to 15 minutes 
and Otters and Owls will be up to 30 minutes.  
 
Don’t forget to either wear or bring suitable footwear for the walk/run. Please make sure your child has a 
coat on the day. If it is torrential rain, we have a backup plan to carry out a similar event in the church.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ivy-Mae and Darsha 
Chair and Vice Chair of School Council 
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